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Aurora Pharmaceutical Announces New DVM Student Scholarship Program 
 
February 15, 2021, Northfield, MN – Aurora Pharmaceutical, Inc. – announced today they have designated $50,000 for 
the new Aurora Pharmaceutical DVM Student Scholarship Program. Available to current third year students pursuing 
their doctorate in veterinary medicine, the program aims to support the next generation of DVM professionals.  
 
“The costs associated with pursuing a degree in veterinary medicine can be daunting,” said Matt Klotz, DVM, Equine 
Technical Service Veterinarian at Aurora Pharmaceutical. “As a veterinarian who has gone through it, I am thrilled that 
Aurora has decided to share some of our good fortune and ease some of the financial strain of deserving students.” 
 
The program will officially launch on February 15, 2021 with an application deadline of Friday, April 30, 2021. Offering 10 
individual scholarships of $2,500 – in addition to three individual scholarships of $5,000 and one individual scholarship 
of $10,000 – the scholarships are designated to help ease some of the financial burden facing DVM students.  
 
“When we decided to create a program to support DVM students, it was important to us to find ways to show our 
support to the next generation of DVM professionals,” said Grant Weaver, DVM, Swine Technical Service Veterinarian at 
Aurora Pharmaceutical. “Supporting the future leaders within the veterinary industry was really our driving force when 
developing these scholarships and I look forward to bringing it to life.” 
 
Qualified applicants must be a current third year student pursuing their doctorate in veterinary medicine at an 
accredited school within the United States. Recipients will be selected based on a combination of academic 
achievement, related work experience, community and university involvement, goals, essay and letters of reference. 
Special consideration will be given to students who are tracking in food animal or equine and all applications will be 
judged by a committee of Aurora team members.  
 
The program application may be obtained by contacting scholarships@aurorapharmaceutical.com  
 
 
 
 
About Aurora Pharmaceutical, Inc. 
 
Aurora Pharmaceutical is a veterinary pharmaceutical product development and manufacturing company 
headquartered in Northfield, MN. Based on more than thirty years of experience in veterinary practice, medicine, 
agriculture, and research and development, Aurora applies its unique expertise to fulfill a wide array of needs within the 
veterinary industry. Aurora strives to create the products needed in the veterinary industry by using innovative, state-of-
the-art, environmentally friendly technologies.  
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